Newsletter 13th June 2025 Class 3

This week we have had so much fun. We have continued with our work on
‘Going Places’ and we have been reading the book ‘Whatever Next’ in Literacy

and Topic lessons.

During our Topic lesson we made our own balloon rockets and then got them
to ﬂy in the classroom. The children were so excited to see how this experiment
would work when they only had a straw, a balloon, some tape and a piece of

string to enable this to happen.

The children have been working on fractions in maths. They have been learn-
ing about 1/2 and how they can cut a shape equally in order to get half of it.
They have also been sharing quantities equally so that each person gets haU.

In our PE lesson we have continued to practise for our sports day so that we

are ready when we have another date for us to take part in it.

In PHSE we have started a new puzzle piece. We have been learning about
how we change as we grow. This week we concentrated on the lifecycle of a
butterfly and the children read the story of the 'Very Hungry Caterpillar’ and
then they were able to sequence a set of pictures to show what happens to a
caterpillar. They also looked at some pictures of humans in different stages of

life and ordered them from a baby to an old person.

Have a great weekend.



